
 

  

PROJECT 50 CAMPUS VISIT – FRIDAY, JUNE 2 
 
To Pacifica Staff & Faculty: 
 
This Friday, June 2nd Pacifica Graduate Institute’s Office of Admissions will be 
hosting a campus visit from Project 50, a group that provides resources to Black 
and underserved communities in Ventura County. Project 50 was created to 
serve the Black community by bringing awareness to the resources and 
programs that exist in Ventura County through community engagement. They are 
supported by the Ventura County Department of Child Support Services, Ventura 
County Probation Agency, America’s Job Center, and the County of Ventura 
Public Defender. 
  
A group of about 16 high school and Ventura County Community College 
students will be joining us to receive a welcome by campus staff, a campus tour, 
lunch, and a closing activity. Dexter Nunnery leads Project 50 and is one of our 
valued campus partners.  
  
Pacifica faculty and staff are welcome to join us for the visit, which is listed 
below. We look forward to welcoming our guests and inspiring them to pursue 
higher education.  
  
10:00-10:30 am Welcome   

Barrett Center, Ladera Campus  
Corion Douver, Admissions Coordinator, Dr. Rica Toribio, Ed.D., Vice 
President of Enrollment Management, Jessica Rubinstein, M.S.Ed., Dr. 
Leonie H. Mattison, Ed.D, MBA, President/CEO, Dr. Matthew Bennett, 
Psy.D., Jemma Elliot, LMFT, LPCC,  Co-Chairs of Counseling Psychology 
Department, Maddie Hodges, M.Ed., Counseling Psychology Department 
Administrator 
 

10:30 am-12:00 pm Campus Tour beginning at Ladera Campus  
10:30-11:15 am Ladera Campus Tour  
11:15 am Shuttle to Lambert for Campus Tour  
11:45 am Shuttle to Ladera for lunch  

  



12:00-1:00 pm Lunch   
Ladera Campus Dining Area  

  
1:00-2:00 pm Closing activity  

Barrett Center, Ladera Campus  
  

Sincerely, 
Office of Admissions & Office of the President 
Pacifica Graduate Institute  
  
 
 


